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Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

Sports Day Thursday 28
th

 June 2018 

 

We are holding our annual sports day on the last Thursday of term.  Along with all staff, our Cedarbank 

Leavers will be assisting me in the organisation and running of this event.  The programme for the day is as 

follows: 

 

8.30 - 10.00 am:  Pupils with register teachers 

9.00 - 10.00 am:  High jump finals  

10.00 - 10.30am: Break 

10.30 - 12 noon:  Potted sports in mixed ability groups 

12.30 - 1.00 pm:  Tug of war contest  

1.00 – 1.45 pm: Packed lunches 

1.45 – 3.00 pm:  Races 

3.00 pm:  Medal presentation 

 

Pupils should come dressed in their PE kit on Thursday.   We are endeavouring to raise pupil 

participation this year and so we would appreciate your support in this matter.   All pupils will participate in 

the potted sports, the team relay and the tug of war contest.  Pupils have been invited to choose between a 

60m sprint and / or a sack race as well as 400m or a 800m race.  In the event of wet weather an alternative 

indoor programme will be followed.    

It would be very helpful for the planning of this event if you inform the school office ASAP if your son / 

daughter will not be at school for any part of that day.  It is with regret that we are unable to accommodate 

parent spectators on this occasion. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mrs P Lowe 

PE Teacher 

 


